

New Zealand Broadcasting Service.
Station 1YZ,
P.O.Box 498,
ROTORUA.

10th February, 1954.

Mr S.R. Morss, R.3, Bradford, Mass., UNITED STATES OF AMERICA.

Dear Mr Morss,

wishes.

Thank you for your report of reception of 1YZ which I am pleased to confirm. Your report co-incides with details of our log for Monday, February 1st 1954.

Our Verification Card is following by surface mail.

The Station opened in April 1949 and has a power of 10,000 watts. The Studios are in Rotorua, which is the main tourist centre of the Dominion, and the Transmitter is 35 miles distant on the East Coast. We have had a considerable number of reports from all over the United States, including a number from the Atlantic Coast. One or two have reported good reception over a period of an hour or more. We are looked on as a "local" Station in many of the Islands of the Pacific.

The staff join me in sending their best

Yours sincerely,

Actg. Station Manager.

gnorvila